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Friday 28th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

     As part of our wellbeing and PSHCE work, we will be taking part in 

Surrey’s Safer Routes to School – Walk to School Week Challenge.  

 

 
 

This will take place every day for the whole week commencing Monday 14th June 2021. 

 

The challenge is to try to walk, scoot or cycle to school as many times as you are able to that 

week.  

 

We understand that for some parents that this may be difficult due to work commitments and 

commuting, so we would encourage those that need to drive due to distance, or work, that you 

park and stride. The idea with this initiative is that you park further away than you normally do 

(ideally the distance from the station to the school in any direction around the school) and then 

walk the extra, rather than parking so close to school.  

 

Not only is this a healthier option for your children but it also ensures that there are fewer 

cars in the immediate vicinity of the school, therefore reducing the risk of accidents involving 

our Mead family.  

 

We hope that you have a wonderful week. Take time to notice the small things on your additional 

walking/scooting or cycling journey, and fingers crossed for a week of lovely sunshine!  

 

Kindest regards,  

Mrs. Finch  

(PSHCE Lead)  
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